

## WEEKEND GREETINGS FROM EMMANUEL ROAD, 27TH JUNE 2020

Posted on June 27, 2020 by Andrew Brown

Greetings to you all once again.

This week I've written a piece for you called "A further meditation upon the Cambridge Unitarian Church's history and its relevance for us today". Since it contains a number of photos that you might be interested in seeing I'll do no more here than to give you the relevant link to my blog:

A further meditation upon the Cambridge Unitarian Church's history and its relevance for us today

I very much look forward to seeing, and talking with, some of you on Sunday morning either at the service of mindful meditation and/or in the time of conversation afterwards. The link for those Zoom meetings you will find in the email sent earlier today by our church chairman, Andrew Bethune. Thanks, to both Andrew Bethune and Brendan Boyle for organising this.

If you would like to join us and do not have the necessary link then please contact our Church Secretary, Brendan Boyle, via the contact page of our website. Look through the dropdown tabs to find "Secretary":

https://www.cambridgeunitarian.org/contact/

As always, I trust you all remain as well as possible. I'm still ringing round the congregation, although at a much slower pace than before, and so I hope to speak directly to most of you again over the next couple of weeks. But please do remember that if you feel the



need for a natter just drop me a line.

Love and best wishes,

Andrew